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Initial HASS water testing was completed on 11/30/2022. A total of 72 samples were collected
in accordance with the guideline provided by ODE. Of those samples, only two were above
allowable limits and one was within the acceptable limit, however, it was borderline. The two
samples that were above the allowable limit we remediated. Sample 20840100-067OS is a
seldom used fixture and was retested to determine if the initial test was a false positive.
Following retesting procedures outlined by ODE, the fixture retest was completed on 1/19/23
and the result was Non Detect (ND). The fixture passed with an acceptable test. Fixture
20840100-065KF was determined to be an unused kitchen fixture and was completely removed
from service and no longer exists. The fixture that tested borderline, 20840100-064KF will be
monitored and no further action is required at this time.


